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Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a beautiful day to be writing the Friday Flyer. I hope the sun shines for us all this 
weekend! 
 
On the topic of sunny days, please can I remind you to put sun cream on your children and 
send in a hat every day to school, this is in addition to a water bottle. It is important the 
children can have fresh air but we need to make sure they are sun safe. It would also be 
very useful if you could make sure all school jumpers/cardigans are named as the children 
have a tendency to take them off and leave them lying around and a named jumper is much 
easier to rehome!  Thank you for your support in this.  
 
As I write this we have a Year 6 Junior Ten tors team on Dartmoor, it was a beautiful drive 
out to Cadover this morning to drop Mr Kellas and Miss Slade off, and a joy to see so many 
young people enjoying the countryside that is on our door step. We look forward to sharing 
photos with you next week. 
 
We have a busy week next week with Foundation and Year 3/4 going on school trip- we 
always enjoy taking our children out and about and embedding the classroom learning 
through experiential learning opportunities. Thank you to the staff and volunteers for making 
these trips happen. Again, we look forward to hearing about your trip and seeing photos next 
week. 
 
Please can I ask that you continue to find time to listen to your child read each night (read 
together), whatever age and stage your child is at. Reading together is a special time and 
will be developing skills that stick for life. If you are finding this tricky and need a few tips, 
please do get in touch with us as reading is a priority for us at Ugborough and we want to be 
able to support you and your children in whatever ways we can. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend 
 

Mrs French 

Headteacher 

 

Term Dates 2022/23 
 
We have received confirmation of term dates for our next academic year. A copy of which is 
attached and has also been sent to parents earlier this week, via email.  
 
Headlice  

 
Our little friends are doing the rounds again in school. Whatever method you choose, please 
could you take the time to take a good look over the half term break and treat where 
necessary, ready for your child’s return. We hate to see distressed parents that treat 
constantly only to be re-infested by those children who go under the radar! 
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Warmer weather 
 
Temperatures are rising and we are getting to see more and more of the sun, with this in 
mind please can we remind parents of the importance of sunhats and water bottles in 
school.  
Please ensure that your child has these every day in school and can you also ensure that 
sun cream has been applied before children arrive each morning.  
 
School Trips 
 
Miss Warley is looking forward to taking Hillhead class to the Plymouth Marine Aquarium on 
Wednesday and Mrs Jarvis will be taking Ladywell class to the Royal Albert Memorial 
Museum on Thursday. We hope everyone has a great day on these fun and educational 
excursions. We still have Ennaton and Dunwell classes’ joint trip to Dartmoor Zoo to look 
forward to at the beginning of next month as well as Year 3’s residential to East Soar, can 
parent’s please be reminded to return all necessary permission slips and clear any 
outstanding balances on their child’s Schoolcomms account as soon as possible.  
 
Class Photographs 
 
A gentle reminder that all photographs will be offline on Monday 20th June, therefore all 
orders will need to be placed by Sunday 19th June. Please go 
to:www.clairetregaskis.co.uk and use the password(s)provided in the client login area. 
 
Below is a lovely example of the images provided by Claire of our youngest members of the 
school in Hillhead.  

 
 

School Communication 

As a school, we are always looking for ways to limit our impact on the environment and 
aim to keep our paper communications with parents/carers to a minimum. We also feel 
that by streamlining our communication avenues, parents will have a better 
understanding on where to find information and from what source it will be delivered to 
home. With this in mind, it is extremely important that we hold your up to date email 
address and that you check your emails regularly to avoid any correspondence being 
missed. We will, of course, continue with paper communication for letters or events where 
we feel this is necessary and for letters which require acknowledgement and/or consent. 
If you have moved house or changed your contact telephone details since your child 
enrolled with us and you feel we may not have this details on file, please email Mrs 
Andrews in the school office with your up to date details. 

https://www.clairetregaskis.co.uk/
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Congratulations to all our worthy winners this week… 
 

 Star of the Week:       
  

 Hillhead:   Jack G 

 Ennaton:  Flissy R 

 Dunwell:  Bella L 

 Ladywell:  Indigo B 

 Venn:            Alicia W 

 Earlscombe:  Fraser M 

 
 
 

 
Letters/emails home: 
 
 

 RSHE Letter (Email) 

 Class demonstration letter (Year 5) 

 Design & Technology letter (Year 5) 

 Term Dates 2022/23 (email) 

 East Soar Trip Letter (Year 3) 
 

 
Diary Dates: 

 
Date Event 
Wed 22 June Yr FS Aquarium Trip 



 

Ugborough Flyer 
17th June 2022 

                                                                                             

Wed 22 June ICC Year 5 – Open Morning 

Thur 23 June Yr 3 & 4 Royal Albert Memorial Museum Trip 

Fri 1 July Yr 1 & 2 Dartmoor Zoo Trip 

Mon 4–Tue 5 July Yr 3 residential to East Soar 

Fri 8 July Preschool Sports Day 

Tue 12 July Yr 6 ICC students/parents meet with Tutor at College 

Wed 13 July Yr 6 ICC students visit to College 

Fri 22 July Last day of Term 

 
Friends of Ugborough Updates 
 
 
External News 
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